
On Earth Day 2019, the City of Shoreline was 
recognized as the first Salmon-Safe city in 
Washington State. Certification followed an 
18-month citywide assessment by Salmon-Safe’s 
independent science team. Salmon-Safe 
recognized Shoreline’s regional leadership in 
preventing water pollution and improving the 
health of Puget Sound and its salmon and orca 
populations.

What is Shoreline doing to be 
Salmon-Safe and help protect Puget 
Sound?

Protecting water quality and wildlife through 
Salmon-Safe parks practices, including 
pesticide-free parks.

Reducing stormwater pollution through green 
stormwater infrastructure projects, including 
bioswales, rain gardens, and permeable 
pavement.

Rigorous stormwater management requirements 
for all new developments with incentives for 
“beyond compliance” development practices.

Preventing water pollution through water quality 
testing and resident education regarding water 
pollution prevention. 

Protecting water quality through restricting the 
use of uncoated zinc and copper for any new 
building cladding.

Completing pilot projects to provide stormwater 
management benefits and create urban habitat.

Conserving water through high-efficiency 
irrigation controls and other conservation 
practices.

Utilizing Salmon-Safe zero sediment runoff 
construction practices.

Learn more at: 
shorelinewa.gov/salmonsafe 
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“The City of Shoreline is on the 
cutting edge of cities – of any size 
– in taking a holistic approach to 
its watershed.”

 - Salmon-Safe 


